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To whom it may concern:

We are owners at the complex adjacent to this property where the application for the variance is applied for. Unit
2011 Ferry Ave

We are in disagreement with the application to reduce the distance of any parking area from any window of any
habitable room in apartment housing from 5.2 m to 2.1 m.

Common sense would tell us that this is a health and safety issue.

We would like the following question answered:

Who will be held responsible if an accident or emissions of exhaust should occur should the variance application be
approved?

Thank you,
Lorraine Hunter and Guy Boudreau





